
“BESTSELLER’s response”, 26 September 2022 

"We welcome this report and take its findings seriously. Freedom of 

Association is a fundamental right, and failure to respect it is a zero-

tolerance issue for our business partners. At BESTSELLER, we have a 

responsibility to use our leverage to promote and protect labour rights 

and the dignity of those who work in our supply chain. We are committed 

to working together with all stakeholders to learn from the experience of 

the pandemic and chart a course towards a brighter future under 

collective actions to promote and protect human rights and hope our 

business partners and peers use this report as a learning tool." 

 


